
Applications are invited for the post of Locum Consultant in Gynaecological Oncology at the 
Norfolk and Norwich University Hospital. This is a 12-month post that will lead to a 
permanent position after this period. This post was created to support the expansion of the 
gynaecological oncology services in the Norfolk area. The successful candidate will join a 
team of 4 sub-specialty trained gynaecological oncologists. 
 
The applicants must be fully registered with the GMC and have completed sub-specialty 
training in Gynaecological Oncology (or equivalent experience) or must be within 6 months 
of obtaining the accreditation. The post holder will be expected to contribute to all aspects 
of care for patients diagnosed with gynaecological cancers, including cytoreductive surgery 
and hyperthermic intraperitoneal chemotherapy for patients with metastatic ovarian 
cancer.  


